GUEST LEADERSHIP IN OCTOBER

You will see familiar guest leaders for most of this month, and a new face on Sunday, October 27. We hope you can join us for our 9:00 service on Sunday mornings!

October 6 Rev. Don Niederfrank

October 13 Rev. Bob Wells

October 20 Rev. Joby Brown

October 27 Rev. James Schleif - see below



REV. JAMES SCHLEIF

After an eight year nuclear Navy tour and a 28 year career in commercial nuclear power, Jim pursued a sense of calling to ministry. He recently served as pastor at Saint John's UCC in Hartford and Slinger simultaneously, and currently is the Executive Director for outdoor ministry at United Church Camps, Inc. Jim and his wife live in West Bend.



Nursery Care is held during the 9:00 church service to give parents a chance to attend church while their children play. **Nursery will now be offered on the first and fourth Sundays of each month**, when we do not have Church School or Kids Club. All young children, through the elementary grades, are welcome!

Nursery Care is provided by 8th graders who are a part of our Confirmation program and high schoolers who are earning their Port Pride service hours, along with their parent. Click here if you are a parent of an older student who would like to view the SignUpGenius.

Here are the Nusery dates for the remainder of the year:

October 6 and 27

November 3 and 24

December 1 and 22

Parents - please utilize the Nursery, the older kids love to play with the younger ones!